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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

In view of the compelling situation arising out of COVID-19 Pandemic and the inadequate 

availability of public transport, the Public Service Commission West Bengal has decided to 

postpone all Interviews/Personality Tests scheduled between 23-31 March, 2020 for the 

time being. Modified schedule will be announced in due course. Candidates are requested 

to follow the website https://wbpsc.gov.in for further updates. 

 

By order of the Commission 

Sd/- 

Secretary 
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